Dear [MP]
Thank you for all of your support for the campaign to save community pharmacies in [constituency]. 
I am writing to update you on our progress and to invite you to chair a local meeting to discuss how pharmacies can continue to play their part in improving the health of our local community.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The change in Government has meant that there has been no response to the consultation on community pharmacy or determination on pharmacy funding for this year. 
Both community pharmacy and the patients we support have been clear throughout the consultation about the negative impact that the Government’s proposals will have on vital front-line health services, including services in [constituency]. 
Given the importance of these decisions and their potential impact across the health service we hope that the new ministerial team will review the possible implications of the proposals for community pharmacy and consider our constructive counter proposals before a final decision is made. We would welcome your support in making the case to David Mowat and his team. 
Over the next few months we would be very keen to hold an event in [constituency] to discuss how pharmacy can do more to support your constituents’ health. We envisage a meeting including representatives of patients, GPs, local commissioners and local government. We would be happy to make all the arrangements, but would be delighted if you would agree to chair the meeting.
Please let me know if we can get in touch with your office to make arrangements. 
Yours etc.

